
I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project. This is the best opportunity for a third party to 

restore the land and river to a healthy ecosystem without relying on the government and taxpayers 

to do the work and pay for the cleanup. The mining group has gone out of their way to leave this 

area better than they found it all while supporting the local economies.  

This project has the opportunity to showcase what responsible mining is all about and how mining 

companies should work with the surrounding communities and government regulators.  

Stephen McKay 


